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21st September 2021 

 

Dear Upton Families 

It is with the greatest of pleasure I write to share wonderful news… 

It’s A Girl 
Congratulations to Miss Arthur and family on the safe arrival of a beautiful; healthy, baby daughter - born this 

morning.  Both mother and baby are doing very well and Miss Arthur has promised to share photos and baby’s 

name with us very soon. 

Whilst Miss Arthur spends time with her daughter during these precious first few months, Upton’s leadership 

team will be supported by Mrs Law (Chilton’s Head of School).  Mrs Law is very familiar with Upton as she is also 

Viking’s Teaching & Learning Leader, a role which has seen her work alongside Miss Arthur, Mr Walker and Mr 

Jackson to ensure our children receive a first-class educational experience.  As Executive Headteacher, I will also 

be based at Upton during Miss Arthur’s maternity leave. 

For parents, children and staff, Mrs Law will be your primary point of contact as Head of School.  Mrs Law will be 

writing to introduce herself to families later this week and will be leading assemblies with the children on 

Tuesday 28th.   

Working as part of the Viking Academy Trust has allowed for a smooth transition during this period, with Miss 

Arthur able to now focus on her family’s new addition, whilst our ‘Upton family’ welcome Mrs Law to the fold! 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Warmest wishes 

 

Mrs Michaela Lewis 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

Contact details: 

Mrs Lewis:  eht@vikingacademytrust.com 

Mrs Law:  headofschool@uptonjunior.com  
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